
April 5, 2023 
 
 
Clifton Nelson 
615 Cox Ferry Road 
Flora MS  39071 
 
 
Randy Tucker, Sheriff 
Madison County Sheriff Office 
2941 US Hwy 51  
Canton MS  39046 
 

Dear Sheriff Tucker, 

I’m writing to inform you of my resignation from my position as a member of the Community Advisory 
Board of Madison County (CAB).    My last day with the advisory board is Monday, April  10, 2023.   

While serving as a member of the board, I am truly satisfied with the progress we have made.  

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to be part of such a strong and dedicated team. I look 

forward to hearing of the continued success of the Community Advisory Board of Madison County 

and I wish you and all the other board members the best moving forward. 

Sincerely, 

 

Clifton Nelson 


